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RECEIVED ^S3
From: Jean Leiboff [JeanL34@ptd.net] 208 JUN - 4 PH !"• 4 8

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2008 9:25 AM

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us INDEPENMnEWT#
Subject: GCAtesting RE#GOMmON

Dear Mr. Buckheit,

Please register my objection to adding Graduation Competency Assessments or GCA's to the list of
requirements for students to graduate from high school.
We do not need to spend the money developing these tests nor administering these tests. We need smaller
classes, tutoring, parental involvement and summer programs before we need further testing. The PSSA's are
already too much. Thank you for registering my objection. Sincerely,

Jean Leiboff
50 Mann St.
Mansfield, PA 16933

6/2/2008


